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Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

Everyone at Rowena enjoyed the 
chance to get up close with different 
animals on the farm on Thursday! 

 

A huge thank you to @iansmobilefarm 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms 
Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the 
designated staff.  

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

This week in Year 2 we have been planting seeds that we will 
observe over the next few weeks.   

We began by finding out how plants need water, light and a 
suitable temperature to grow and stay healthy.  

In Year 1 this week the children have enjoyed beginning ‘Net and 
Wall’ in PE!  

They have had a fantastic time learning how to defend their 
space using the ‘get ready position’ through developing their skills 
when playing games! 

This week Reception had a visit from Ian’s Mobile Farm.  

The children had a wonderful time learning all about the animals, 
petting them and playing with ‘Meg the dog’. 

This week the Nursery children have been learning about the  
story ‘Kitchen Disco’.  
They had an amazing time at our ‘Dough Disco’ and making fruit 
skewers with chocolate drizzle. 

 


